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Few details available on Richardson County wreck
(KLZA)--Few details are yet made public regarding a double vehicle wreck
Thursday afternoon in Richardson County.

It happened on Highway 159 between Falls City and Rulo, around 4:40.
While the Richardson County Sheriff's Office lists the wreck as involving
injuries, the agency has not yet released any additional details about the crash,

including who was involved.

An exact timeline is not immediately available for when the details will be
released.
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